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CORONAVIRUS (COVID-19) INFORMATION 

Dear customer, 
 
Over the last weeks we have activated precautions at our factory due to the Coronavirus outbreak.  We follow 
regulatory guidelines and recommendations to protect everyone from the virus, while keeping our 
production running as normally as possible. 
 

▪ Our motor and rotator production, shipping and spare parts service are working normally 
▪ Our personnel are available by phone, email or video conference from home offices 

 
At present, there is no indication of delivery problems of raw materials or components from our supply chain. 
We keep actively monitoring the situation in order to maintain our serviceability and delivery punctuality. 

 
For further information, please contact sales@blackbruin.com, +358 20 755 0755 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Seppo Koiranen, Managing Director 
Black Bruin Inc. 
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